Speed Reduction Committee
September 29 Meeting Notes

From: Smith, Chip

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 12:00 PM
To: Coleman, Kayla

Subject: today's meeting

What we’d like to have in October:
1. Design as per nachto standards per policy
2. Hear from staff from as to what is happening with traffic calming
a. Purpose of the standards for qualification for traffic calming

3. What percent of vehicles are travelling over 25mph on residential streets — page 6 — that applied for traffic
calming.

4. Benchmarking traffic calming methodology — look at what percentages and thresholds some other communities
use

5. What are we going to recommend to the larger TC — perhaps looking at specific collector and arterial streets

Other things:
Who is the bike/ped coordinator for the city?

Chip Smith
Ann Arbor City Council - Ward 5
734-709-2022

Emails sent and received by me as a Council member regarding Ann Arbor City matters are generally
subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).
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